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Thursday 7th November 2019 

 

 

SCHOOL CLOSURE – Thursday 12th December 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing to you to inform you that due to the school being used as a Polling Station for the General Election, the 

school will be closed on Thursday 12th December 2019. The decision has been taken after discussion with stakeholders 

and Enquire Learning Trust that it is in the best interests of everyone to close the school to children. I fully appreciate 

that this will cause an inconvenience to many families, but the decision has not been taken lightly. Your child’s 

attendance will not be affected by the closure of the school.  

The Nativity performance to families in KS1 will now take place on the following dates: Tuesday 10th December and 

Wednesday 11th December. Please note there will be NO performance on Thursday 12th December due to the school 

being closed.  

School will be open as normal on Friday 13th December 2019. Your understanding in this matter is gratefully 

appreciated.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Miss P Hillman  
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